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14. SOCIAL HOUSING STRATEGY 
 
 The closing date for submissions on the Council’s Social Housing Strategy is 6 December 2006. 
 
 The Board held a preliminary discussion on the proposed strategy.  A draft submission will be 

formulated and presented to the Board for consideration and adoption at its meeting of 15 November 
2006.   

 
 


